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Your second year on the programme  

The school will need to continue to try and save energy. You have achieved energy savings in the schools so far by not wasting energy, and using only what is needed, so its very important to continue with this good work. Follow the instructions below to achieve this: 
1. Energy Team – have any members of the energy team left school for high school? If so, you will need to ‘recruit’ new members. 

2. Monitoring – you will need to continue to send meter readings by email  
3. Monitoring – you will need to continue to use the OWL 

4. You will need to continue to be Energy Detectives by inspecting rooms during lunch or break times – once a week if possible. 

5. You will need to continue to spread the message to the rest of the school – for example during assembly, display wall, and so on, to ask everyone to contribute to saving energy in the school. 
Ask new members of the Energy Team to follow Sbarci & Fflic’s instructions and if you require more guidance, contact the Energy Conservation Officer to arrange a site visit on 01286 679266.  
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